
 

Press invitation:  

Sixth EUA Council for Doctoral Education (EUA-CDE) Annual Meeting  

‘From Student to Researcher – are we on the right track?’ 

University of Warsaw (18-19 June 2013) 

The Sixth EUA-CDE Annual Meeting will take place at the University of Warsaw, Poland, on 18 – 19 June 2013. 
The theme of this year’s event is “From Student to Researcher – are we on the right track?”. 
 
Every year, the EUA-CDE Annual Meeting brings together high-level speakers and professionals from the HE 
sector to discuss the latest trends and key issues in the field of doctoral education. 
 
Discussions at the 2013 Annual Meeting will focus on the extent to which European doctoral education is on 
the “right track” after a decade of structural changes. 
 
Participants, including university leaders, researchers, political actors and representatives of funding 
organisations and quality assurance agencies among others, will be presented with illustrative case studies and 
engage in debates on topics such as assuring quality, cultivating the research mindset, developing appropriate 
structures and improving supervision and skills development.  
 
More information on the event and the preliminary programme is available on the event website. 

Ends. 

Please note that prior registration is necessary for journalists as the number of places is limited. To register, 
please send an email to Andrew.miller@eua.be 

Please note that unfortunately EUA cannot pay accommodation and travel costs for this event. 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Miller 
Deputy Director of Communications and Membership Services 
European University Association (EUA) 
Direct phone line:  + 32 2 743 1 159 
Fax: +32 2 230 57 51 
 

http://www.eua.be/EUA-CDE-Warsaw.aspx�
mailto:Andrew.miller@eua.be�

